
 

 

 

The attire outlined in the Recommended Standard Dress for BJECP is not required, but 
strongly encouraged. Families are welcome to dress their children in accordance with these 

guidelines to promote consistency and a unified school environment. However, students will 
not be penalized for choosing attire outside of the recommended dress, as long as it 

adheres to the general expectations for modesty, appropriateness, and safety.  

Why a Standard Code of Dress Supports Student Success  
A consistent standard of dress helps reduce distractions, promotes equity, and builds a 
sense of community within the school. When students feel part of a shared identity, it 

contributes to a positive school culture that is conducive to learning. Uniformity in dress 
minimizes social pressures related to clothing and allows students to focus more fully on 

their academic and personal growth.  

If you have any questions about this recommendation, please reach out to Principal Traylor 
at: (512) 414-2578 or danya.traylor@austinisd.org  

***Fridays will be free dress days for all***  

 


